
Kensington Board of Selectmen Meeting
November 7, 2015
Town Offices
243 Amesbury Road Unit 6
Kensington, NH  03833
DRAFT

In Attendance:  Peter Merrill, Robert Wadleigh, Norman DeBoisbriand via phone.

 

Saturday November 7th meeting, scheduled for 900am in the town offices.

Bob Wadliegh and Peter Merrill in attendance, Norman DeBoisbriand called in.
Meeting called to order at 905am.

Bob Wadliegh recused himself.
Bids for Town Hall excavation work were opened and reviewed.

Motion by Peter to accept Joel Clough & Son Excavation at a price of$26,820.
Seconded by Norman, with vote of both in favor.
Bid/work awarded to Joel Clough & Son.  Work will begin week of November 9th.

Bob rejoined the meeting @ 910am.

Oil tank removal and installation were discussed, to be completed prior to excavation.

Motion to adjourn meeting by Bob at 915, seconded by Norman, vote unanimous.

 

Respectfully Submitted,

Peter Merrill


